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PRESS RELEASE – INCLEMENT WEATHER 

 
Due to severe winter storm and freezing weather conditions all City of 

Sulphur offices will be closed Tuesday, January 21st, 2025, as well as 

Wednesday, January 22nd, 2025.  

 

Weather permitting, office will reopen Thursday, January 23rd, 2025.  

 

There may be delays in Waste Management pickup services on Tuesday and 

Wednesday. For updates, visit wm.com/alerts. 

 

The City of Sulphur urges residents to please avoid all non-essential travel. 

Ice on roadways can make roads extremely hazardous, even for experienced 

drivers. If you must drive, proceed with extreme caution and reduce your 

speed significantly.  

 

Residents should visit Sulphur.org for updated information and continue to 

monitor weather conditions through local media outlets and the National 

Weather Service. 

 

In the event of an emergency, please contact 911 or the Sulphur Police 

Department at 337-527-4500.  
 


